
Dear All,

St. Xavier’s College, XRCVC -Viviana extension is happy to announce an online workshop on the

theme “Microsoft Edge Accessibility for Low Vision Users” under its Tech Roshni series – A step at

bridging the digital divide for blind and low vision persons.

Microsoft Edge is a web browser that helps us to surf for information and enhance our knowledge. It

also offers several features that can make it easier for users with low vision to read content online.

In the upcoming workshop, we will explore the interesting features and accessibility of Microsoft

Edge for low vision users.

Those interested should kindly register using the link below.

https://forms.gle/HEWLC8PsJjpLiisH6

Eligibility: participants should have a good knowledge of cursor movements, Keyboard, basics of

Windows, and internet browsing.

Resource Persons: Keshavan Nadar and Vikas Dabholkar.

Criteria: Persons with print disabilities such as low vision.

Date: October 5, 2024, (Saturday).

Time: 4.30 pm to 5.30 pm.

Venue: Online Session (Zoom conferencing platform)

The registration link will close at 2.00 pm on Thursday 3rd October 2024.

Important Note:

1. Login instructions will be sent by email on Friday, October 4, 2024, to registered participants

only.

2. After clicking the link, fill in the form. Please do not click on the "Request Edit Access"

button. If you click on it, the form will not be submitted. Once the form is filled, click on the

"Submit" button only.

3. Participants should use their personal earphones or headphones during the session.

4. After successfully submitting the form, you will receive a confirmation email from Google.

https://forms.gle/HEWLC8PsJjpLiisH6

